
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/29/2020 3:02:39 PM

First name: Sharon

Last name: Ullrick

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: RE:  Herber Wild Horse Territory Plan #18916

 

Our wild horses are being threatened every day and with this plan they are threatened even more.  Horses are a

huge part of America's history, people come from all over to observe these beautiful animals. The wild horses

should be given the same share of land that cattle are given, horses and cattle get along very well sharing space.

We need to save all of our beautiful wildlife for generations to come, especially the wild horses. Please

reconsider, let these horses stay wild and free!

 

Sharon Ullrick

Cedar Rapids, IA


